
FRECKLETON PARISH COUNCIL

New Electoral Arrangements for

Fylde Borough Council

The Boundaries Commission is recommending that

Freckleton, north of the by-pass, should be added to

Newton with Clifton for future FBC elections

There will be a Public meeting on

Monday 2nd August 2021,

in the Village Hall

starting at 7:00pm

The Parish Council is against these

recommendations and would welcome

the Public’s support.


